
From: Loudoun County Public Schools <BlackboardMN@LCPS.org>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:00 PM
To: Loudoun County Public Schools Recipients
Subject: LCPS Community Information Meeting on Future School Facility Projects

On Thursday, June 16, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., Loudoun County Public Schools (LCPS) Support Services staff will 
host a community meeting to share information on funded, planned, and proposed school facility projects.  The 
June 16 meeting will include a general overview of LCPS’ Fiscal Year 2023 capital budgets but focus on school 
projects in the Dulles North area, including a future middle school (MS-14) opening in fall 2024.  MS-14 will be 
constructed on LCPS-owned property located on the west side of Evergreen Mills Road, southwest of the 
intersection of Evergreen Mills Road with Red Hill Road/Ryan Road. 

Please review the attached notice for more information on the June 16 meeting. 

Thank you. 

Attachments: 

messages/attachments/b8507bda5eba39a002922c119e2cd2cd/LCPS_PUBLIC_NOTICE_Support_Services_Community_
Mtgs_June_2022_Final.pdf (103.7 KB) 

messages/attachments/41afe099f9f639f1c92987c85769d611/LCPS_PUBLIC_NOTICE_Support_Services_Community_Mt
gs_June_2022_Spanish‐Final (42.4 KB) 
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